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Mitchell Niles CD, EIT 
Solar System Designer 
iSolara Solar Power 
30 Capital Drive  
Ottawa, Ontario K2G 0E9 

P.O. Box 580, Iqaluit, Nunavut, X0A 0H0 

 
RE: Letter of Acknowledgement- iSolara Solar Power’s Igluligaarjuk 

Midnight Sun Project in Chesterfield Inlet 
 
This letter is to acknowledge that iSolara Solar Power, on behalf of Chesterfield Inlet 
Hamlet, approached Qulliq Energy Corporation (QEC) for technical information related to 
the diesel power plant in Chesterfield Inlet. We understand that iSolara Solar Power is 
working on a solar power project in the community and would like to apply for funding.    
 
As the sole utility in Nunavut, QEC is exploring renewable energy opportunities to help 
reduce our dependence on diesel fuel and support organizations who wish to promote and 
advance clean energy initiatives in Nunavut. We are encouraged to see iSolara Solar Power 
join in this effort and will be happy to provide information available to iSolara Solar Power 
for their feasibility study/resource assessment exercises for the community. 

 
QEC is planning to introduce an Independent Power Producer (IPP) program for Nunavut 
in 2019. The implementation of this program will enable QEC to buy renewable energy from 
eligible IPPs who are in full compliance with the requirements of the program to be 
announced by QEC in the near future.  QEC looks forward to considering proposals from 
all eligible proponents, including iSolara Solar Power, who may wish to sell renewable 
energy to QEC once the program has launched.  
 
QEC will work with iSolara Solar Power by providing available information for the existing 
power plant in Chesterfield Inlet.  QEC supplying the data does not suggest acceptance by 
QEC as a prospective IPP or encouragement to make investments in technology at this time. 
 
The Igluligaarjuk Midnight Sun project proposes to build knowledge capacity on the 
application of solar power and energy storage technology deployment in northern climates. 
As such, QEC is pleased to provide information available and anticipates iSolara Solar 
Power sharing all findings from their initiatives with QEC.    

 
Regards, 

 

 
 
Bruno Pereira 
President & CEO 
Qulliq Energy Corporation 


